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I wish to make a formal Objection re the above planning application.

1.  Part of the proposed site is already classed as green belt and should never be considered for
building.

2. The proposed application for 376 houses is totally disproportionate to the size of the village and
is over 25% increase in the villages housing.

3. The roads doctors schools and local shops are not designed to cater for this very large increase
in housing.

4.  Congestion on the roads is already apparent at rush hour times and joining the flow of traffic on
the main road is not easy. It will be an absolute nightmare with the increased housing you are
proposing.

5. Has any consideration been given to the elderly who take up a large proportion of the housing in
this village?

6.  The proposed site currently provides shelter for a number of wildlife such as rabbits, red kites,
herrons and other birds and wildlife. This development would permanently destroy this wildlife
habitat.

7. Local housing development will already have an impact on our roads and the suggestion of
building to this degree is totally impractical for the residents of the village and future residents.

Carolyn Jacobs




